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Dandridge Broncos Board Meeting Minutes 

June 20, 2013 

 Patricia requested that the $15.00 the board had paid toward cheer packs in the past to be used for 

camp clothes.  

 

 Financial statement was presented to the board by Melinda Breeden. Current balance in checking 

is $11,967.83. 

 

 Discussion on moving the golf tournament to 8/10, and whether or not to move previously 

scheduled picture day from 8/10 to another day.   

 

 Darrin informed the board that the state of Tennessee had contacted him regarding mistakes made 

on our last 2 years of tax returns. The mistakes resulted in a net penalty of $300.00 which has to 

be paid immediately. Darrin attempted to contact our CPA Robert Jones to have him correct the 

problems and figure out why the mistake was made, but Mr. Jones appears to have closed up shop 

and disconnected his phone. Darrin contacted several local CPA’s to see if they would take our 

account, but all refused. Darrin did find a CPA in Morristown, Wes Adams, who agreed to take 

our account. Motion made by Darrin Breeden to change our CPA to Wes Adams.  

Seconded by Chris Perry. 

Motion approved by majority vote. 

 

 Darrin informed the board that English Mountain Football Conference had informed the directors 

that the Parrottsville organization would be folding.  

 

 Discussed options for replacing Parrottsville for our first game.  

 

 Motion made by Melinda Breeden to purchase a second microwave for the concession stand. 

Seconded by Jason Kelly. 

Motion approved by majority vote. 

 

 Motion made by Chris Perry to purchase a new set of chains. 

Seconded by Darrin Breeden. 

Motion approved by majority vote. 

 

 

 

 


